
BBS Online Classes
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQs)

Q: 1. What is the purpose of the online classes?

A: BBS aims to let students review lessons from previous 

school year and use their time wisely.

Q: Are online classes live, or pre-recorded VDO clips?

A: The online classes are pre-recorded VDO clips. Our 

teachers will not provide a live class but if students have 

questions regarding the particular VDO lesson, they can easily 

type comments/messages and homeroom teachers will reply 

accordingly.  Initially, the school will not provide a live class so 

as to not burden parents with specific time and needing to 

assist their child while taking the live online class.

Q: Can the online VDO clips be replayed?

A: Yes, the VDO clips can be replayed anytime you are 

most available.
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BBS Online Classes
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQs)

Q: What is the daily class 

schedule and how long will 

each lesson be per day?

A: Initially, the school 

provides 1 subject per day for 

each class level.  There may 

be upgrades to more classes 

per day.
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Q: Will there be lessons in 

both Thai and English 

languages?

A: Currently, we offer 

lessons in Thai (Thai Language 

and Thai Math) and English 

(ESL and Science).



BBS Online Classes
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS (FAQs)

Q: Do these online classes require 

text books and other materials?

A: The lessons each teacher chose 

to upload online are selected for easy 

following. Also, there are slides and 

other materials uploaded for each 

class and a quiz at the end of the class 

for students to practice. The online 

class does not affect the student’s 

grades.  Therefore, other textbooks 

and materials are not required.
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Q: Will the online classes affect the student’s attendance and grades?

A: The online classes do not affect the student’s attendance and 

their grades. These classes are not a prerequisite for the upcoming 

school year. When school reopens, each class will start like a new 

regular term. Therefore, if any student is not able to attend the online 

class, there will be no affect in both grades and attendance.
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Q: When will the online classes end?

A: The online classes will start on 18 May 2020 until 30 

June 2020, or until further notice.

Q: Why is the online homeroom teacher still the same as 

from my child’s previous grade?

A: With the new online classes, students may not be 

familiar with the system yet and in order to keep the 

students attentive, the school assigned familiar teachers 

to the students in any case of questions and comments.

Q: If I have other questions regarding the Google 

Classroom, what should I do?

A: Please contact the Administration Office for inquiries 

at 02-274-2902, 096-502-6675 or email: info@bbs.ac.th


